
Hello from Purbrook Infant School 

PTFA 
 

Christmas Fayre Friday 6th December 2pm to 4pm. 

 

We are trying something different this year by having the Christmas Fayre on a Friday afternoon. 

The children are to be picked up from school at 1.30pm and the Fayre starts at 2pm. We hope you 

will come along and support us with this event to raise much needed funds to give all the children 

in school different experiences, like the pantomime the children enjoyed last Friday. 
 

Entrance to the Fayre is £1 per a family and will include one entry to the Treasure hunt. 
 

The children will be bringing a Christmas colouring competition sheet home with them this week. 

These can be decorated in any way they choose and brought along to the Fayre on Friday 6th to be 

entered into the competition. Don’t forget to put their name and class on it. 
 

Raffle Tickets went out last week, don’t forget to return the stubs with correct money. Please 

return the books even if you have not bought them, so we can use them for someone else.          

First prize is £50! 
 

If anyone knows of a business that would like to donate a raffle prize, we would appreciate you 

asking on our behalf. A raffle request letter can be obtained from the school office. 

Mufty Day Thursday 5th we are asking for a donation to the tombola in exchange for your child 

coming to school in Christmas colours or Christmas clothes. Please make sure your child has 

sensible shoes and a coat for going on the playground. Please can you also check all perishable 

donations are in date. 
 

Help needed we need help on Thursday 5th from drop off to get everything ready for the Fayre and 

help on Friday morning to start setting up and Friday afternoon to run the stalls. A sign-up sheet is 

in reception if you can help. 
 

New for this year! Christmas Cupcake Competition 

The PTFA would like you to make 6 Christmas Cupcakes, 1 for tasting, 5 to sell at our Christmas 

Fayre Cupcake Café. Please bring your entry to school on the morning of the Fayre on Friday 6th to 

be judged. Please remember to put your child’s name and class on the container. 
 

We are looking forward to the school choir and SouthZone Dance Academy performing at the 

Christmas Fayre. 
 

Thank you for taking the time to read this, we look forward to seeing you at the Christmas Fayre 

on Friday 6th December 2pm to 4pm. 
 



From the PTFA 


